
“My House Shall Be Called The House Of Prayer….” Matthew 21:13 

Dates to Remember  

 

 

August 2- Deacon Nomina-

tion begins 

 

August 6-8-Youth Camping 

Trip  

 

August 11-Deacons’ Meeting 

7:00 PM 

 

August 12- Called Business 

Meeting/ Nominations 

 

August 17- Jackson Co.  

students go back to school. 

 

August 23- Last Day for Dea-

con Nomination 

 

August 30 -Turning Home 

6:00 PM (TBD) 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events for  

September 

 

September-NC  

Missions Offering 

 

September  13-Deacons’  

Confirmation 

 

September 27-Homecoming 

(TBD) 

 

 

 
Dear Church Family, 
 
 It certainly goes without saying, we are living in perilous times. It seems that 
everywhere we look there is a new problem. I have been so overwhelmed with the 
fact that we could not have church in the usual way. I am glad that we are back inside 
the building, but its not the same when we have to be so distant with each other. Judy 
and I miss the closeness of the church family. I am praying daily that God will heal 
this pandemic and we can get back to life. Please, pray for us and for each other. I 
pray for you daily.  
 One thing that I can say is that the Lord is dealing with my heart each week 
for the sermons that I preach. It is a blessing to spend hours in the study of the “Word 
of God” when he is very obviously present in the study. I do not preach each week 
just to fill a slot that is a part of church. I preach with the great hope that God is going 
to speak through his “Word” something that will help you in your daily walk of life. I am 
only the spokesman for a Holy God.  
 I am thankful for the number of people that are coming back to the church 
each Sunday morning and Wednesday evening. If you have fear of coming back at 
this time, please watch each service on Facebook. We are also, on the radio live each 
Sunday at 11:00 A.M. I look forward to the day when all of us can be together and 
worship our dear Lord. 
 It has been a wonderful blessing to see how that each of you has supported 
the church financially since the pandemic began. Even, when we were not having 
services at the church, you gave. I have been paid along with the staff. Our mission 
work has been taken care of. The upkeep and operation of the church has been taken 
care of. Please know that I appreciate this from the bottom of my heart. I believe God 
will take care of us, if we take care of His work.  
 
May God Bless Each of You, 

 
J. D. Grant 
 
Pastor J. D.  
 

Scotts Creek  
Baptist Church 

A New Beginning 2020-2021 
The Nominating Committee met Monday, July 27 to make preparations for the new 2020-

2021 church year. The committee made the decision to leave General and Organizational 

Officers, Standing Committee members and Sunday School Teachers as they were for the 

2019-2020 year. Everyone will serve one more year. If you served on a committee and were 

suppose to rotate off, we pray that you will agree to remain on the committee one more 

year.  If are serving as an officer, as a member of a committee or a Sunday School Teacher 

and you do not feel like you can carry on your responsibilities for the new year, please call 

the office and let Bethany know by August 9.  Thank you for  your faithful service to this 

church and to God. 



Please be in prayer  throughout the year for our students and teachers who are going back to school 

 

Madison Broom   Payton Broom   Clay Buchanan  Eli Buchanan  Max Buchanan 

Chesney Coggins Delaney Coggins Hunter Coggins  Kenadee Day  Alex Dills  

Alexis Dills  Noah Dills  Brooks Deitz  Jesse Peppers  Molly Hawkins 

James Hinson  Gracie Irons  Jackson Irons  Megan Jones  Aiden Junaluska 

Bryce Junaluska Ben Manka  Haley Manka  Harrison Manka  Colton Mathis 

Alan Monteith  Jackson Monteith Paige Monteith  Aiden Nicholson Allie Nicholson  

Adalynn Riddle  Austin Riddle  Cameron Rogers Taylor Rogers  Jayda Sellers  

Shea Sellers  Trent Sellers  Bryce Senter  Reaves Stillwell  Lincoln Sutton  

Ryder Sutton  Josh Williams  Charlie Woods  Kaila Day  Kailee Day 

Angie Dills  Anna Hair  Tiffiney Irons  Cindy Ridley  Kim Williams 

Shane Williams  Tim Hawkins  Zachary Shuler  Riley Shuler  Suzanne Tompkins 

Evan Owle  Anna Woods  Debbie Logan  Shelia Frizzell  Hanaa Essangria 

Peyton Logan  Braydon Logan  Tiffany Deitz       

*Please let the office know if we left anyone's name off so we can add to next month’s newsletter.   

           

 A donation was given to  

 The Old Field Cemetery in 

 Memory of 

 Angie Sellers 

  by Bill Adams 

 

A donation was given to 

The Children’s Ministry in 

Memory of 

Geraldine Stamper,  

Carl Junaluska’s mother 

by Susan Lewis 

 

A donation was given to 

The Youth Ministry in 

Memory of 

Carolyn Johnson, Romona Monteith’s mother 

by Susan Lewis 

Dear Church Family, 
 
Thank you so much for all the cards, calls, 
foods and prayers during the loss of my 
mother, Carolyn Johnson. 
 
It is such a blessing to belong to such a won-
derful and caring group of people.  
 
God Bless, 
 

             Kevin, Romona, Alan & Paige Monteith 



  

4 Kim Postell 

5 Cole Young 

8 Arthur Phillips 

12  Reaves Stillwell 

12 Calbert Christian 

14  Jacob Monteith 

15 Tim Tyler 

18 Lucinda Dillard 

20 Ellis Blazer 

20  Kamisha Carpenter 

21  Jean Keener 

26  Ronnie Riddle 

29 Evan Owle 

30  Jerry Brown 

30 Mechelle Tyler 

31 Hunter Coggins 

 

 

 

  

2  Richard and Joan Stillwell 

2 Randy and Pat Deitz 

4  Phil and Kim Postell 

9 Ron and Vickie Harless 

19  Jamie and Angie Dills 

27  Trent and Morgan Dillard 

29 Arthur and Lana Phillips 

Our special birthday this month is  

Mrs. Jean Keener. 

Mrs. Jean will be 90 years young August 21st.  

Please send Mrs. Jean a card of birthday wishes. 

5379 US E. 

Sylva, NC 28779 
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Scotts Creek Baptist Church Staff 
 

Dr. J.D. Grant  Pastor 

Bethany Hawkins  Secretary 

Joyce Dyer  Choir Director 

Jake Day   Youth Director 

Kaila Day   Children’s Director 

Richard Young  Media Ministry 

Helen Sellers  Nursery Worker 

Mike Brooks  Custodian 

Sunday Services: 
Sunday School     10:00 AM 
Morning Worship    11:00 AM 
Phone: 828-586-2631    Fax: 828-631-3323 
Secretary’s email     scbc.secretary2@yahoo.com 
Church website     www.scottscreek.org 

Wednesday Evenings: 
Wednesday Evening Service   6:30 PM 
First Wednesday Night Meals   6:00 PM 
Pre-School and Children’s Missions  6:30 PM 
Youth Group     6:30 PM 
Adult Choir Rehearsal    7:30 PM 
   


